
Family Engagement Team Minutes 

Date: 4/23/2025 

Attendees: Melissa Martinez, Patricia Hurley, Melissa Slade, Rhonda Burnett, Linda Lyon,  

Call to order: 4:00 pm 

Information was brought up by Principal Hurley pertaining to enrollment. Our current 
projected enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year is 360 students (70 Freshmen, 106 
Sophomores, 105 Juniors, 80 Seniors). A new teacher has been hired to teach our newest 
elective class: General Art. We expect art to integrate with other curriculum areas. We were 
named a STEM School of Excellence by the International Technology and Engineering 
Educators Association!  

Thursday, May 22, 2025 – 7 pm Class of 2025 Graduation at Kino Sports Complex – North 
Stadium. Gates will open at 6 pm. The Stadium enforces a “Clear bag policy.” Only clear 
plastic bags and purses are permitted in the Stadium. Graduation will begin promptly at 7 
pm. Honored guests will include TUSD Superintendent Trujillo, TUSD School Board 
Member Val Romero, and Richard Sanchez, Assistant Superintendent. 

No additional meeting this school year.  


